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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Re: Year 5 – Maryon Park  

 

On Wednesday June 21st, children in Year 5 will be visiting Maryon Park to 

take part in film making for Arts Fortnight. 

 

We will be walking to Maryon Park, leaving school at 9.15 am and returning 

by 11.30am and will have lunch at school. There will be no cost for this trip. 

 

Children will be required to wear their school uniform. Please make sure your 

child is wearing sensible shoes/trainers for this trip. 

 

Please log into your Arbor account to give consent for your child to attend. 

 

Thank you very much 

 

Best wishes, 

The Year 5 team 


